
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                                                                          19th February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

YEAR 11 LEAVERS HOODIES 

 

I am delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2024 Leavers’ 

Hoodie for your child. 

 

We are working with Fizz Hoodies, the UK's premier supplier of hoodies, and are eagerly anticipating what 

is sure to be a wonderful keepsake to celebrate their time at the school.  

 

We are in the process of compiling an order. The hoodies will have a large ‘24’ printed on the back, 

containing the names of all students in the Year Group, and will also feature an embroidered logo on the 

front.  

 

All of the students have the opportunity to purchase a hoodie. It is essential that their orders are placed in 

plenty of time so that they do not miss out. There will only be one order; students will not be able to 

place orders after 28th March 2024. The cost for a hoodie is £31, however with the school subsidiary 

for each student, the cost for each student is £20.  

 

If you would like to buy a hoodie, please ensure payment is made on ParentPay by 28th March 2024. 

The school will not order spare hoodies, so if your child later wishes they had ordered one once they see 

their peers’ hoodies, unfortunately it will be too late - so please don't miss out.  

 

To purchase a Cardinal Pole 2024 Leavers’ Hoodie, please make a payment on ParentPay by 28th 

March 2024 to avoid disappointment. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Ms S Borroni 
Head of Year 11  

 

 

 


